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Dear Friends and Loved Ones, Saturday February 28, 2009 
 
 
We continue to be amazed that God continues to use us in Latin 
America. When we think of how God can bless millions in the Hispanic 
world we are willing to pay whatever price necessary to be part of His 
plan. 
 
Five years ago, in San Jose, Costa Rica, during the wee hours of 
Monday morning after Easter Sunday we made a pact with God.  
Despite our significant pain and serious physical limitations, by faith 
we asked the Lord to use us for five years in Latin America.   
 

 
 
We do not know what God will do with our lives and ministry after the 
pact is complete on April 13 of this year.  However on that Monday we 
expect to be in the Cuchumatanes Mountains of Guatemala going town 
by town preaching to the grandchildren of those who were present in 



MooreReport.com Newsletter 
February 28, 2009 

Last updated: September 5, 2009 Page 2 of 5 

1932 when God sent the only true revival to Latin American.  May God 
honor our prayers and effort to see Him bless Latin America with a 
second revival.  Hopefully in our lifetime we will see this happen 
because it will result in millions coming to Christ.  
 

 
 
After a long rest I will travel alone to Northern Costa Rica to meet Rigo 
and for 7 days we will go city by city exhorting large meetings of 
Christians to begin winning their country to Christ through prayer and 
genuine love for their Lord. This will be a physically demanding trip. 
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Last weekend Judy and I traveled by train to Burbank, California to 
speak in the dynamic church of Carlos and Martha Munoz.  Carlos and I 
began the CSC ministry and our personal ministries, together in the 
Upper Room in 1969.   We are grateful that their church is now 
supporting CSC. 
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After numerous doctors’ appointments and exams we hope this week 
to have a diagnosis of Judy’s medical problem. She will miss our next 
trip and by faith we believe she will make the trip to Guatemala in early 
April.  
 
Every penny that CSC: Mission to Latin America receives is used to 
pay actual expenses for our seminars i.e. travel, hotel, and food. Judy 
and I live on our Social Security and do not receive a salary. 
 
Today we have $600 in the CSC account and need $2500 for the trip to 
Costa Rica. To take advantage of cheapest airfares we need to 
purchase tickets as soon as possible.  We need your help and ask you 
to pray about being part of our ministry. 
 

PRAYER NEEDS: 
 

• For Judy’s health and the diagnosis this week 
• Strength to hold the numerous scheduled services in Costa Rica 
• For finances to make airline reservations 
• For God to lead churches and individuals to make a commitment 

to support our ministry each month 
 
 
Charles and Judy Moore   and    Rigo and Laura Vega 
 
Visit www.moorereport.com and click on Newsletter to see many of our 
past newsletters with pictures. 

Charles and Judy Moore   and   Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
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8687 Lemon Ave #2                    San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941                                    
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com 
 

 
All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 
 


